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Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:28 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Subject: FW: Pit Rules/Thank you 

From: James Ziegler [mailto:jim@redhorse.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 8:58 PM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: Pit Rules/Thank you 

Dear Mark, 

I wanted to thank you for your perseverance regarding Rule 50.1 see how much pressure NMOGA is 
putting on OCD. And although it's unfortunate that there will be additional costs to be borne by Industry, 
the benefits appear to be very worthwhile. 

Sincerely, 

James Ziegler 
Cerrillos, NM 
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